
5th Maidanak Users Meeting (MUM)

16-19 April 2018, Xinglong Observatory, China

Contact E-Mail of the LOC: xinglong@nao.cas.cn

We are pleased to announce the organization of the 5th Maidanak Users Meeting (MUM)
by the Ulugh Beg Astronomical Institute (UBAI) and the National Astronomical
Observatories, Chinese Academy of Sciences (NAOC).

First Announcement
Meeting information: The 5th MUM aims to provide an opportunity for all the Maidanak

Astronomical Observatory (MAO) users for the interchange of ideas and information.

During the meeting, we will review the developments that the MAO has made in the

recent years and report its current state; the progresses and achievements of

collaboration projects will be presented; and we will also make plans for future

operations and projects.

Location: Xinglong Observatory of the National Astronomical Observatories, Chinese

Academy of Sciences (NAOC) , China.

(Participants will first meet at the NAOC headquarters in Beijing, and then go to the Xinglong
Observatory together by a shuttle bus.)

Participation: The 5th MUM opens to all MAO users. The LOC may provide some

financial support, including international flights and local expenses in Beijing.

Registration: Register through the website of the 5th MUM (to be online), and the

deadline is March 1st, 2018.

Accommodation：The accommodation at Xinglong Observatory will be arranged by the

LOC.

Additional information and details will be given in the Second Announcement.
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